
ARVON TOWNSHIP SCHOOL BOARD 
SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES 

JULY 20, 2020, 6:00 PM 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM by Vice-President Heather Stiebe. 

Members present were Mary DeLine, Nancy Soli, Heather Stiebe and Sue Bollech. Staff, 
Principal/Teacher Lori Johnson. 

Visitor: Natalie Wahmhoff 

Millage Discussion: After discussion, and on MMS Soli and Bollech, it was agreed to remain at 10 
mills. All in favor. 

SAFETY PROTOCOLS - MI SAFE START, PHASE 5. After lengthy discussion with 
Principal/Teacher Lori Johnson with Johnson going over the responses from families on sending their 
child or children to school, Board members were in agreement and on MMS Soli and DeLine to begin 
school on September 1, 2020 on line only. We will be reassessing at upcoming Board meetings in 
coming months, if there should be any changes to on line teaching for the school year. Both Lori 
Johnson and Kristina Waara will be present at the school for on line teachin~: 

HEATHER STIEB 
/ 

SUSAN A. BOLLECH, Secretary 

On MMS Soli and DeLine the Board went into closed session at 7:46 PM to discuss Personnel with 
Johnson. 

came out of closed session at 8: 10 PM. 

SUSAN A. BOLLECH, Secretary 


